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October News





Reminders!


October 9th – Institute day, No Studetns


October 12th – No School


October 21st – Early Dismissl and Parent Teacher Conferences


October 22nd – Conferences


October 23rd – No School


October 29th – Pumpkin Patch Fieldtrip


November 3rd – Reading Shapes are due





Prove It!


What did Christopher Columbus do?


What was your favorite part about the Dawg Walk?


How do I power punch 3+7?


What does “relationship” mean?


Can you read this week’s sight words?


too, they, make, fun


What does “too” mean?


Who do you sit by on the carpet now that we have  new spots?








A Peek at our Week


Wow! What a great week in first grade! In math this week we started chapter 3.  We have been learning strategies to help us solve addition problems.  We have talked about adding in any order, counting on, doubles, and doubles plus one.  We will continue to learn more strategies next week.  Our hope is to expose the students to many different strategies and then allow them to use the ones that work best for them.


In writing we worked on publishing our personal narratives.  We talked about how a published book is the authors and illustrators BEST work.  The students have really been taking their time on their stories and they are looking great! I can’t wait to share them with you at parent teacher conferences.


In science we learned about Christopher Columbus.  We talked about who he was and what he did.  We learned that he had 3 ships and that his voyage took 37 days.  


We had a BLAST at the Dawg Walk on Thursday.  First we walked around the playground for 25 minutes and then we came in and had popsicles.  After that we went to the gym where we had a DJ and were able to dance and get our groove on for 30 minutes!! We sure were sweaty and tired after dancing so much!


Last week I told the class some exciting news, I am going to have a baby in April! It was cute to see their responses, they sure were excited. :) 


Thank you for working at home on the scarecrows with your child.  They all turned out great and they sure look good hanging in our hallway! 


I added a lot of pictures to our class website, be sure to check them out!


Have a fabulous weekend and to all of our baseball fans, I hope game one goes in your favor, whichever team that may be. ( 		~Mrs. Kirby

















